
UNITED STATES 

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 


WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 

June 26, 2012 

U.S. Environmental Protection Agency 
Office of Federal Activities 
NEPA Compliance Division 
EIS Filing Section 
Ariel Rios Building (South Oval Lobby) 
Mail Code 2252-A, Room 7241 
1200 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW 
Washington, DC 20460 

SUB.JECT: NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY OF DRAFT SUPPLEMENT TO FINAL PLANT­
SPECIFIC SUPPLEMENT 38 TO THE GENERIC ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT 
STATEMENT FOR LICENSE RENEWAL OF NUCLEAR PLANTS, REGARDING 
INDIAN POINT NUCLEAR GENERATING UNIT NOS. 2 AND 3 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

The following documents are enclosed for official filing with the U.S. Environmental Protection 
Agency in accordance with the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission regulations in Title 10 of 
the Code of Federal Regulations, Section 51.74: 

1. 	 Four copies of draft Supplement to Final Supplement 38 to NUREG-1437, 
"Generic Environmental Impact Statement for License Renewal of Nuclear Plants 
(GElS)," regarding the license renewal of Indian Point Nuclear Generating Unit 
Nos. 2 and 3. 

2. 	 Four copies of the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission's distribution list for draft 
Supplement to Final Supplement 38 to NUREG-1437. 

Simultaneously with this filing, a copy of draft Supplement to Supplement 38 is being mailed to 
interested Federal and State agencies, industry organizations, interest groups, and members of 
the public. A copy of this document has also been placed in the NRC's Agencywide Documents 
Access and Management System (ADAMS). ADAMS is located on the NRC's Web site at 
http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html. The Accession Number for the draft Supplement to 
Supplement 38 to the GElS is ML 12174A244. Please note that the public comment period for 
the draft Supplement to Supplement 38 to the GElS ends on August 20, 2012. 

http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html
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If further information is required, please contact the NRC Environmental Project Manager, Mr. 
Michael Wentzel at 301-415-6459 or bye-mail at michael.wentzel@nrc.gov. 

Sincerely, 

o\ 
L [) 0 oy,--­

David J. Wrona, ~ief 
Project Branch 2 
Division of License Renewal 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 

Docket Nos. 50-247 and 50-286 

Enclosures: 
As stated 

cc w/encls: Listserv 

mailto:michael.wentzel@nrc.gov
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If further information is required, please contact the NRC Environmental Project Manager, 
Mr. Michael Wentzel at 301-415-6459 or by e-maJl at michael.wentzel@nrc.gov. 

Sincerely, 

IRA! 

David J. Wrona, Chief 
Project Branch 2 
Division of License Renewal 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 

Docket Nos. 50-247 and 50-286 

Enclosures: 
As stated 

cc w/encls: Listserv 

DISTRIBUTION: See next page 

ADAMS Accession nos.: 
1. Letter to EPA: ML12159A495 
2. Draft Supplement to Supplement 38 to NUREG-1437, 

"Generic Environmental Impact Statement for License Renewal of Nuclear Plants": 

ML12174A244 
3. Pk : ML12178A532 

PB2:DLR 2:DLR 

DWrona 

6/12/12 6/22/12 6/26/12 

OFFICIAL RECORD COPY 


mailto:michael.wentzel@nrc.gov


Letter to EPA from D. Wrona, dated June 26,2012 

SUBJECT: NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY OF DRAFT SUPPLEMENT TO FINAL PLANT­
SPECIFIC SUPPLEMENT 38 TO THE GENERIC ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT 
STATEMENT FOR LICENSE RENEWAL OF NUCLEAR PLANTS, REGARDING 
INDIAN POINT NUCLEAR GENERATING UNIT NOS. 2 AND 3 
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